
M:\MAT\Chief Executive\MAT\2019-2020\Coronavirus\Correspondence\Letters to Parents\Secondary Opening_Board_210520.docx 

 
Ref:  PB/KR 
 
 
21 May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Tollbar Multi Academy Trust Secondary Academies - Opening for  
 Year 10 and Year 12 
 
The Board of Directors met this morning to consider the re-opening of our Secondary 
Academies in line with recent Government announcements. 
 
The Board evaluated detailed information presented by the Multi Academy Trust 
(MAT) Executive Team as well as the latest Government guidance, information from 
our local authorities and submissions from trade unions. 
 
As a result, the Board has decided the following: 
 
The MAT’s Secondary Academies will open on Monday 15 June 2020 for  
Year 10 and Year 12 students.  Obviously, there will have to be significant 
modifications of individual student timetables to facilitate social distancing measures.  
 
Our Academy Principals will write to you separately with detailed arrangements. 
 
Our sites will continue to remain open for vulnerable students, Educational Health 
Care Plan (EHCP) students and for the children of key workers. 
 
The Board will continue to monitor all Government advice closely and will respond 
accordingly. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Mr P Bond 
Chair of the Board of Directors 


